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Message from the Head of 
Learning 

 
Welcome back! 
 
A very warm welcome back to you all 
- it is good to have our Holy Cross 
family back together for an exciting 
new year. The children have made a 
wonderful start to the new term. There 
are many exciting learning 
opportunities to look forward to. 
Please look out for this term’s class 
newsletters for more information. 
 
Epiphany 
The children led a beautiful liturgy for 
the Feast of the Epiphany this 
afternoon. Thank you to those who 
joined us for this special celebration. 
Happy Epiphany to you all.  
 
‘Cribs for children’ appeal 
Thank you for your generous 
contributions for the Catholic 
Children’s Society. We are counting 
the coins and will share the grand total 
with you next week. Please send any 
remaining boxes in on Monday. 
 
Volunteers  
We are always grateful for voluntary 
help, particularly to support children 
with reading. Please see me if you 
would be interested in offering your 
time.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Potterton 
dpotterton@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk 
 

 

 

 

Liturgy in School 
 

 
 

Parents and Parishioners are 

invited to join us for liturgy, 

9am, Monday mornings. 

 
The theme for our prayer and 

worship next week is: 

 

LOVE SHOWS THE 

WAY 

 

 
 

Dear Jesus, I give you the 

gift of my love.  Help me to 

show your love to everyone I 

meet. 

 

Amen 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NEWS 
ADMISSIONS 2018-2019 

 
The closing date for new 
admissions to Holy Cross 
Primary School for next 
year’s Foundation Stage 

intake is 15th January 2018.  
If you have not yet made 

your application for a new 
entrant, or indeed if you 

know of someone who has 
still to apply, please get in 

touch with the Local 
Authority either by calling 
them on 01752 307166  or 

through their website 
www.plymouth.gov.uk/prim

aryadmissions 
 

 

 
 

Booking is now open online for 
both Plymouth Argyle and 

Premier Sports After School 
Clubs.  Please follow the links 

below should you wish to book 
any classes for this term: 

http://www.holycross.plymouth.sch.uk/
mailto:dpotterton@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk
http://www.plymouth.gov.uk/primaryadmissions
http://www.plymouth.gov.uk/primaryadmissions
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https://argylecommunitytrust.c
o.uk/courses/holy-cross-school-

club 
 

https://www.premier-
education.com/for-

families/search-for-activites-
near-you 

 
For a full list of clubs available, 
including details of how to pay 

for both Martial Arts and 
Spanish Amigos, please contact 

the School Office for more 
information or see the Notice 

Board in the playground. 
 

    Childcare Vouchers 
 

 

 

We accept the following 
Childcare Vouchers: 

Edenred ref - P21102440 
Fideliti ref - HOL357C 

Allsave/Sodexo/p&mm/ 
salary plus ref – 872743 

Computershare ref – 
0024415526 

 
We also accept payment under 
the new Government Tax-Free 

Childcare Scheme. For more 
information go to 

https://www.gov.uk/help-
with-childcare-costs.  

 
If you have any questions 

regarding childcare vouchers 
please contact the school office. 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you all for your support as  

always.  Have a wonderful 

weekend. 

 

Mrs Potterton and Mr Cotter 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2018 
 
 
 
 
8th January  
After School Clubs commence 
 
9th February  
Non-pupil day 
 
12th – 16th February  
Half Term 
 
20th and 21st March  
Parent Evenings 
 
28th March  
Tempest Photography – Class 
Photos 
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